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Thursday 8th February 2024 
Dear parents/carers  
 
Just a few updates regarding the Edale residential, the w/c the 15th April 2024. The trip will 
be split into two parts, with half of the year going Monday – Wednesday and the other half 
going Wednesday – Friday. Your child will be informed today as to which part of the week 
they will be going and we will also be sending a text home today to inform parents/carers. 
   
Please see below, the provisional plan for the staff members who will be facilitating the 
Edale residential on which part of the week. Be assured, careful consideration and thought 
has gone into staff members who work closely with the children and there will be at least 
one member of staff present who your child will know well.   
 

Monday – Wednesday   Wednesday – Friday  

Miss West 
Miss Lang 
Mrs Perry 
Mrs Moore  

Mrs Benn 
Miss Speller 
Mrs Riley 
Miss Bletcher  

  
We would also like to invite you to an information evening on Thursday 29th February 2024 
at 5.30pm to find out about what the trip will include and hopefully answer any questions 
you have. We do ask that this is for parents only, as teachers will share information with 
the children separately nearer the time of the residential.  
 
If you have any further questions or anything you would like to discuss, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch via the department email or speak to your child’s class teacher 
directly.   
 
Many thanks  
 
Miss West, Miss Lang, Miss Roper and Mrs Benn 
 


